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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you have enjoyed a wonderful summer and welcome back to the new school year at All Saints! 

We have enjoyed a fabulous start to the term with lots of happy children and staff. Our 14 Reception children 

have been a delight and additionally we have welcomed six new children into the All Saints family: Callum to Yr5, 

Luke to Yr3, Nellie, Libby, Belle and Kye all to Yr 1. We hope they all settle quickly and enjoy their time at our 

school. 

Please say hello and welcome to our new teaching staff members: Mrs Parsons in Diamonds, Ms Barnes in Rubies 

and Mrs Beecham in Sapphires on Thursday and Friday. They have already demonstrated their commitment to 

the school through lots of preparatory work in the holidays. We look forward to all they are able to bring to the 

school. 

We are also pleased to officially welcome Miss Rachel Amor to our team. As well as supporting in school, Miss 

Amor will be running our Breakfast Club Monday to Thursday and developing our provision for play and 

interaction at lunchtimes. Miss Amor has planned some wonderful opportunities and we can’t wait to see her 

work in action. 

Morning drop off changes 

We would like to make one change this year. We request that children in Year 1 enter school in the morning 

through the children’s entrance (along with Years 2-6) as this year group is now split between two classes. Thank 

you for your co-operation with this.  

You are of course, welcome into school should you need to speak to the class teacher.  

There is no change to the end of day pick up arrangement. All children in Diamonds and Topaz classes are 

collected outside Diamonds classroom. 

Looking forward to working with you all again to enable our children to inspire, sparkle and shine! 

Best wishes, 

 

Anne Crumpler



 

 

 


